
Welcome to the first edition of ‘Listen Up’, the SIPS Music and Arts
termly music centre newsletter where you’ll read articles from
members about activities they are involved in, other opportunities as
well as concerts dates and related information. 

It has been wonderful to hear about the progress our musicians have
made this term, I’m really looking forward to hearing them performing
in our end of term ‘Spring Together’ concerts and Splinter Studio’s Gig
Night. These will be the first concerts where our groups have
performed together since the pandemic began, so an exciting occasion
for all concerned.  

Last week it was wonderful to attend the acoustic recital evening at
Central Library West Bromwich, hearing superb performances of
talented young musicians from Sandwell. 

I hope you enjoy this newsletter and take the time to read the updates,
articles and future opportunities for all our young musicians. I'm
looking forward to the up-and-coming concerts, hearing performances
and seeing lots of smiling faces! 
(Tanya Derham, Music & Arts Service Manager)
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STUDENT VOICE

Student Voice

Your voice, opinions & ideas matter to us!

Be part of our SIPS Student Voice Group, leading development &
change for music students across Sandwell.
If you're interested let us know by using the QR below.



http://www.soundabout.org.uk/inclusive-choir-west-midlands

